

## **Message from Mrs Millsop:**

Today sees the end of a busy term. We have enjoyed our Christmas festivities enormously this week!

We are grateful for your ongoing support with school life and it was wonderful to see so many children celebrate achieving 100 reads this morning. Despite the various illnesses present at the moment, a considerable number of children have attended school extremely regularly too. Congratulations to Goldfinch, Barn Owl, Swift, Sparrowhawk and Common Kingfisher classes who are all at 95%+ attendance. Children have also worked hard to be awarded house points over the term and **AVEBURY** house are the winning house this term.

On behalf of the staff team, I wish you all, and your families, a very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year. Mrs Millsop



W/C 2nd January	W/C 9th January	W/C 16th January
M Bank Holiday	M Young Voices Concert	М
T Term 3 starts	Т	Т
W	W	W
Т	Т	Т
F	F Y5&6 Girls Football	F

## News

## Next term our timings for lunch are changing:

KS1/ EYFS: KS2

Morning 8.50-12pm Morning 8.50am - 12.10pm

Lunch 12pm-1pm Lunch 12.10pm-1pm

Afternoon 1pm-3.20pm Afternoon 1pm-3.20pm

**OPAL PLAY:** Please see PA connect regarding wellies and footwear

## Values: COMPASSION

On Thursday we held special worship times where children from each class led with their reflections about all they have learned about Compassion. Their ideas were wide ranging and demonstrated how they have explored this value thoughtfully since September. We have also thought about baby Jesus bringing light, hope, peace, joy and love to the world.

"The true light, which gives light to everyone, was coming into the world. He was in the world, and the world was made through him..." – John 1:9-10